07.03.2016

Information: Tyre registration process in Montalegre

To all Teams taking part in Montalegre

The FIA is testing a new method of carrying out the RX tyre registration in Montalegre. In Montalegre
this method will be a voluntary option and the teams will be able to choose the normal tyre
registration process if they want.

Please see the attached template for tyre registration. You must upload the template and also the
required font (attached) to your computer. The idea behind this list is that the team will fill the list with
the tyre barcode numbers. The team will then deliver this list to tyre registration. If the team has
already printed the list on paper, it can just leave the template with the scrutineer. The list can also
be printed by the tyre registration scrutineer from a memory stick compatible with USB 2.0 or higher.
This memory stick must be delivered to the scrutineer by the team representative and the file must
be in .pdf format. Please note also that this tyre list must be signed by the team representative.

The receipt of these tyre registration lists will start at 10.15 at the scrutineering bay. Scrutineering
will register the tyres according to this list and will print a copy of registered tyres just as they did in
2015. These copies will be available for the teams as from 16.00 until the end of the initial
scrutineering for the teams to check that the registration is correct.

With this process, the FIA is trying to avoid the big queues which occurred in some events last year
during tyre registration.

Many thanks in advance for your cooperation,

liro Palmi
FIA Technical Delegate



